
 
Hello. My name is Amy Ochoa. I lived in Beaverton, Oregon. I have a 22-year old son with 

Autism Spectrum Disorder. 

 

I am writing to ask that Legislative Concept 52 be passed into law this Special Session so 

that Oregonians experiencing disability can access healthcare, use support from people 

they trust while they are hospitalized and have support when making end of life decisions. 

 

Thank you for considering this important issue!  

 

Amy Ochoa 

971-205-8616 

 
 


